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Video Update on Social Distancing & Hand Hygiene 
 
 
“I want to offer a big thank to all of the communities in Siskiyou County for taking these 
guidelines for social distancing and sheltering-in-place seriously. This is such an 
important concept and I appreciate so much those of you who have done this in past 
weeks, and will do this as we go forward in coming weeks.  
 
The reason this is so important, is that it’s important that we manage the demand on 
equipment and supplies at your healthcare facilities. And by sheltering-in-place and 
adhering to the social distancing guidelines you will help us manage that demand as we 
go forward.  
 
So thank you again for taking this sheltering-in-place order from Governor Newsom to 
heart, and also the social distancing guidelines as well through the end of April.  
 
The other thing I want to thank you for, is for stepping up the hand hygiene across our 
communities. Thank you so much for paying attention to this individually, and in your 
families, in your homes, and also across the community, because it makes a 
tremendous difference if we will practice good hand hygiene. So thank you.” 
 


